Behaviour

Our school has a no tolerance policy for bullying and teaches children to develop self-discipline through an emphasis on positive behaviour and a reflection on choices made. If problems occur, a joint approach between home and school is the most effective way to help children learn more appropriate behaviour. As a result, we will contact you if there are any major problems. We also encourage students and/or parents to report any concerns.

Bikes and Scooters

Children may bring their wheels (skateboards, rollerblades/skates, bikes or scooters) to school to ride at play times on a Tuesday and Friday. Please ensure your child has a safe set of wheels and wearing a helmet is compulsory. In the interests of pedestrians and small children, students may not ride their bikes or scooters in the school grounds before and after school. Please reinforce this with your children.

Board of Trustees

Board of Trustees Meetings are usually held twice each term at 6.00pm in the School Staff Room. Parents/Caregivers are welcome to attend these meetings. Meeting dates are advertised in the 'Update' school newsletter and on our website.